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CAUCUS STATEMENT 

Ilsa, thank you for those very kind words. I really appreciate your support 

For those of you who do not know me,  my name is Ann Guay and I am here this evening to officially 
announce my candidacy for Bedford School Committee. As some of you may recall, I was appointed to 
School Committee in March of last year to complete the term of Noreen O'Gara. I have learned so much 
during these last ten months and have really enjoyed being a member of such an effective group. I'd like 
to take the next few minutes to tell you a bit about myself and my interest in continuing to serve in this 
position.  

My husband Marty grew up in Bedford and we moved here in the fall of 1995. We have three children. 
Mary Catherine, Bedford High Class of 2010, is a student at McGill University. Brian is enrolled in the 
LABBB Collaborative Program and George is a junior at Bedford High School. All of our children have 
received great educations as a result of living in Bedford. It's also worth noting that my husband Marty 
graduated from Bedford High School in 1982. 

We have excellent schools in Bedford and are able to attract high caliber administrators and teachers 
who want to work and teach in a community like ours. The Bedford Schools are unique in that each 
morning students arrive from Boston and Hanscom Air Force Base to receive their education in Bedford 
As a result, we have a student body that brings many different life experiences through the school doors 
each day. All of our students benefit from this rich environment.  

Until I was appointed to School Committee this past March , I stood on the sidelines and watched the 
Bedford School Committee, the Superintendent, the Finance Committee and Selectmen, somehow 
manage to maintain excellent schools while unanticipated demands increased, the economy stalled and 
funding declined. Bedford is a case study in town government at its best.  

Like most parents, Marty and I wanted good schools for our children. When considering where to live, 
the quality of schools is on the top of most lists. Our story is a bit different. When our son Brian was 
diagnosed with autism, we were already living in town and found ourselves suddenly navigating the 
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special education system. Brian's education was a true collaboration between our family and the 
schools.  It was Bedford's commitment to educating all of its children that made it possible. We were so 
proud when Brian finally entered Bedford High School in January 2011 at the age of 17. On the day of his 
first visit, I parked my car outside the library and cried.  

In addition to bringing the perspective of a parent, I believe my experience as an attorney and policy 
analyst makes me an effective school committee member. Over the years I have advocated at the local, 
state and national level to improve services for children with autism.  Through my work at Mass 
Advocates for Children, I played an important role in the development of the Children 's Autism 
Medicaid Waiver which requires the federal government to reimburse the state for services to low 
income children. Sometimes, advocates and school systems share similar interests. As chair of 
Government Affairs for AFAM, I assisted in the efforts to help pass legislation requiring insurance 
companies to pay for services for children with autism.  For those of you familiar with Circuit Breaker 
legislation, I have given testimony on Beacon Hill in support of this important funding stream for school 
districts and worked in collaboration with the Massachusetts Association of Superintendents and the 
Massachusetts Association of School Committees to ensure continued support.   

As you listen to remarks you may wonder if I am only interested in special education. It is simply not the 
case. Just ask any teacher ever assigned to Mary Catherine or George. Over the years I have been very 
active at Davis, Lane, JGMS and now Bedford High School.  As I watched my children go through school, I 
realized there was more parents could do to support the schools. For this reason, I joined the Bedford 
Education Foundation in 2008 and have helped in fundraising efforts to support its efforts to enhance 
creativity and innovation in the schools. Until I was appointed to the school Committee, I served on the 
Principal's Advisory Group at Bedford High School which afforded me the chance to exchange ideas with 
faculty and students about issues at Bedford High School. It was so interesting to hear the students' 
perspective.  

In addition to being active in the schools, over the years I have volunteered in a number of capacities in 
town, including Bedford Womenade and the Bedford Housing Task Force. I really enjoy living in this 
town and am a strong supporter of public education. However, I am not an educator. I do think , that my 
experience as an attorney and a parent make me the right choice for School Committee. Both of these 
roles have helped me to become an effective communicator who is able to make good decisions based 
on the information available. I continue to learn about the schools and the challenges educator face and 
look forward to learning more as we go though the budget process. 

Yet I stand here tonight and realize that there are great challenges facing our schools.  Schools are no 
longer just responsible for providing an education to students. Today, people look to the schools to 
solve many of society's problems without an adequate funding stream to do so.  I hope you give me the 
chance to continue on School Committee and promise to work very hard on behalf of all the students in 
Bedford.   


